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Dear Parents of a choir member, 

Our first performance will be at the Founder’s Day Festival.  It will 

be Friday, September 17
th

 at The Villages High School football field. 

We will be performing at the concession area, which is inside the 

entrance to the field.  Students may wear school uniforms, another 

group’s performance outfit or just your fun clothes to enjoy the festival 

activities.  We kickoff the festivities, so our performance time is 5 p.m.  

Please arrive 10 minutes early (4:50), so we can line up and be ready to 

hear any necessary directions. 

We also are preparing to video tape, “America the Beautiful” to 

be aired during a morning announcement for a special week in 

September. At our rehearsal next Tuesday, Sept. 7
th

 please wear a nice 

red, white or blue shirt. 

Reminder: Please start saving your “old and new treasures” for 

the choir’s booth at the Closet Clutter Rummage Sale, Saturday, 

October 16
th

.  We will be using the funds for field trips and sheet music.  

Last year’s Closet Clutter sale fundraiser helped purchase the sheet 

music that we’ll be using in our Christmas performances. 

Thank you for your support!  

 

“Sing”cerely, 

Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. HunteHunteHunteHunter Brittonr Brittonr Brittonr Britton    
Music Educator 

The Villages Charter Intermediate School 

hunter.britton@tvcs.org 


